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Dear All,

Jubilee Party

Well the weather didn’t quite go our way but the party certainly did. The children had a very special day. Something different happening in school is always memorable and Wednesday certainly was no exception. A huge thank you to everybody who helped make it such a success. Parents in school helping was just so lovely to see and as one of them said ‘It is so nice to be back in school, seeing children enjoying themselves’. We are very sorry that plans changed in the afternoon and parents could not come along at 2pm. We will hold an event in the summer’ where I hope you will all be able to attend.  

Perrymount Parent Survey closes TODAY 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the survey. So far we have had 57 responses. If you have not had time to complete the survey and you could find a few minutes today, I would be grateful.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SKQPTWJ​

Attendance

From now on each week I will let you know which class won the attendance cup and the early birds.

The Attendance Cup is won each week by the class with the highest attendance. This week the winners are Ben Nevis Class, Year 5.
The Early Birds are won by the class with the least amount of lates. This week the KS1 Early Bird was won by Matterhorn Class, Reception and KS2 by Ben Nevis again. Well done everyone.  

Safeguarding

I have spoken to all the children today about keeping safe next week and for those that play out unsupervised, to always let an adult know where they are. 

Half Term

Next week school is closed. We reopen on Monday 6th June.

Best Wishes
Christine Keen

